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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

An advertisement for bids, specifications and instructions to bidders for the proposed Southern 
Huntingdon County School District Elementary School Project were publicly advertised on 
August 17, 2022 and August 24, 2022.   Due to issues which have come to light which are outside 
of the Board of School Director’s control, in compliance with the Publicly Advertised Bid 
Documents, the Board is hereby placing a temporary hold on the bid requests by recalling and 
rescinding the District’s Request for Bids for the proposed Southern Huntingdon County School 
District Elementary School Project as the District holds the right and authority to recall and/or 
rescind such bid notifications and documents.  This advertisement shall serve as notice that the 
District will not be accepting any bids from contractors regarding this project until otherwise 
notified.  Any such bid proposal which are submitted will be returned, unopened and unaccepted.   

 
Owner: Southern Huntingdon County School District 
     Mr. Dwayne Northcraft, Superintendent 

 


